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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have all had a fabulous week in school, with a variety of different events taking place. 
 
Thank you for your contributions towards Red Nose Day, it was lovely to see all the children sporting something red. 
 
Please see below a message from Mrs Spencer following our “Let’s Count Day”.  
 
Let’s Count Day 
We had a wonderful day yesterday learning about the census and taking part in counting activities and investigations.  As 
always, a tremendous effort was made by all in dressing up on a counting theme.  There was a whole array of outfits 
including dominoes, t-shirts with problems to solve, numbered shirts and decorated dresses.  There was excitement around 
the school as children took part in fascinating and challenging maths activities. 
 
Many children have expressed an interest in seeing the online census, so it would be fantastic if you could show them when 
you complete it at home on Sunday.  We will be keeping an eye out for the statistics when they are published so we can 
learn more about our local area and the data that is generated.  Thank you for your support with this special event. 
 
There is a very important letter being sent out with today’s newsletter please do make sure you read it. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Edkins 
 
 
 
 

 

 

“The more that you read, the more things that you will know. The 
more that you learn, the more places you’ll go” 

Dr Seuss 



 

 

Diary Dates 
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Date  Event  Time  

Wednesday 31st March 2021 End of term -  Children are invited to attend 
school in non uniform for a donation of £1.00. 
School closes at 1pm—Griffins open to 3pm for 
those usually in attendance. 

1pm 

Thursday 1st April 2021 Teacher Training Day 
School closed to all pupils 

 

 Easter Break 2nd April—16th April   

Monday 19th April 2021 School Returns for the Summer Term  

Monday 3rd May 2021 Bank Holiday  

 Half Term 31st May—4th June  

Wednesday 21st July 2021 End of term 
School closes at 1pm—Griffins open to 3pm for 
those usually in attendance. 

1pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Aylesford family are going to be doing some fund raising throughout the year to raise money for a local charity, Molly 
OllyΩs Wishes. Molly OllyΩs Wishes supports children with life -threatening or life -limiting illnesses and their families, to help 
with their emotional wellbeing. The charity grant individual wishes and donate therapeutic toys and books to both children 
directly, and to hospitals throughout the UK. Please keep your Ψeyes outΩ for our up-coming fundraising events.  
 
Thank you in advance for all your support.  
  
  
Thank you,  
Miss Sheridan 
Phoenix Class Teacher 


